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Subject: RESPONSE TO ENVIRONMENTAL DOCUMENT REVIEW AND 
RESPONSE SCH #2024030418 

Commercial Vehicle Section (CVS) was requested to review the Initial Study with Proposed 
Negative Declaration related to a proposed Commercial Vehicle Enforcement Facility (CVEF) 
on State Route 118 (SR-118) in Ventura County.  Upon review, CVS submits the following 
comments regarding the expected volume of traffic and the efficient use of the highway with this 
proposed construction project.   
 
This location will have the greatest volume of commercial motor vehicle (CMV) traffic of any 
CVEF in California which is not located on a freeway.  As a result, CMVs entering and exiting 
this CVEF may impact the expeditious flow of traffic on this segment of SR-118.  As planning 
continues, we are hopeful that proper consideration is given to how CMV traffic from this CVEF 
will safely interact with pedestrians, bicycles, motorcycles, implements of husbandry, and the 
numerous other types of vehicles which utilize SR-118.   
 
Questions regarding these comments should be directed to Lieutenant Joey Daniels, of my staff, 
at (916) 843-3400. 
 
 
 
B. W. COCAGNE, Captain 
Commander 
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